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19/06/2024  12:22:272024/0993/P OBJ Nicola This will irreparably damage an ecosystem of plants and wildlife that is cared for in the community in the 

Phoenix garden.. Not only will it do this, it will prevent (given that a lot of the garden will be ruined without 

sunlight, plus the building noise and space will stop the garden’s secondary purpose as a place of peace).  the 

peaceful community garden from the activities (gardening, space in nature, community events) that support 

the local community. This building should not take priority over an established space that supports and 

develops plants and wildlife, as well as providing support to the local area - places like this are in short supply 

and provide great benefit to the area. A hotel would not provide this or any other benefit other than to the 

owner of the building. The area is already full of people and the economy in the area is doing well.
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